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COLUMBIANS TO 
: PLAY AT BALL -

The Columbians, a 
fourteen piece dance 
band from Columbia 
Falls, will be the 
orchestra for the 
Senior Ball on Friday- 
night, December 23. 
This orchestra, con
sisting of fourteen 
high school, boys, is 
directed by Don Laur- 
_ence, band directer at 
CFHS. LCHS students 
will remember this 
orchestra who played 
at an assembly here 
...this fall.

STUDEN TS '  
D EC ID E  
VACATI ON DATE

The student body 
had an opportunity to 
partly decide the day 
of "their Christmas 
vacation. Mr. Brooke 
announced before the 
assembly on Thursday 
morning, December 1, 
that_Jthe original va
cation was scheduled 
to begin V/ednesday 
afternoon, December 
21 and we would begin 
school again Monday, 
January 2. However, 
this year all the 
football T,Bowl games" 
will be on the second 
of January. Therefore 
Mr. Brooke suggested 
that perhaps we would 
prefer to dismiss 
school on Thursday 
afternoon, December 
22, and return on 
January 3. A vote was 
taken, and an over
whelming majority

voted in favor of the 
latter.

At this same assem
bly, the juniors were 
asked to determine 
the date of their an- 
ual Prom as soon as 
possible. This year’s 
From will have to be 
held earlier than usu
al because of the new 
gym construction.

ST U D E N T S
WORK ON 
TOWN PAPER- The students of the 

LCHS Journalism class 
worked on the town pa- 
pnr, these days dur- 
irg the week of Nov. 
21.

Courtney ''White and 
Michele Frost were 
the co-editors for 
this paper, the rest 
of the class handed 
in news stories, fea
tures, and editorials. 
This class consists 
of sixteen students, 
they are; Courtney 
White, Michele Frost, 
Judy Frost, Jeanie 
Apeland, Sandra Shay, 
Carol Davis, Sharon 
Ness, Kay Phelan, 
Mickey Hill, Robert 
Wilson, Jim Holder, 
Ronnie DeShazer, Hank 
Muehlhauser, John 
Haverlandt, and Jim 
Welch.

Mr. and Mrs. R. C. 
Shirley were helpful 
in many ways, they 
explained the funct
ions of each piece of 
machinery which they 
use in the setting up 
and putting out their 
paper.

Hue to the fact 
that the present gym 
will be under con
struction in the ear
ly spring, there will 
not be time to give 
both a junior and a 
senior play. There
fore there will be 
four one-act plays, 
two junior and two 
senior, given in the 
latter part of Jan
uary.

The seniors have 
chosen two plays 
"Antic Spring", by 
Robert Nail, will be 
directed by Mr. Fer
guson. Cast jnembers 
are Faye Quirk ’ as 
Blossom, Jeanie Ape- 
land as Ginger, Mar
garet Stephenson as 
Gwendolyn, Eddy Me-? 
Cully as Sam, Allan 
Per shall ps Robert, 
and Hank Muehlhauser 
as Elbert.

"A Marriage Pro
posal" by Anton Tch- 
ekoff, (English ver
sion by Helma Bauk- 
hage and Barret H. 
Clark) will be direct-' 
ed by Mrs. Lestrud. 
Members of this cast 
are Noel Williams as 
Stepan Stepanovitch 
Tschubukor, Michele 
Frost as Natalia Step- 
hanovna, and Charles 
Anderson as Ivan Vas- 
siliyitch Lomor.

The two plays by 
the junior class are 
"The Monkey’s Paw" by 
W. W. Jacobs, and 
"Quiet Please" by How-, 
ard Buermann. Mr. 
Swanburg will be dir
ecting "The Monkey’s 
Paw". Try-outs have 
not been held for ei
ther of these ;plays 
to date.


